
 

 

A two-day conference was held with the Sixth Circuit at which 
U.S. District Court Judge Mark S. Norris, Chief Magistrate Judge 
Tu M. Pham, and Civics Outreach Coordinator Blair Moore were 
in attendance. The topics presented ranged from establishing 
outreach committees, the use of civics websites, hosting Teachers 
Law Schools, resources from the AO, and Civics Learnings 
Centers. Roundtable sessions were also held, giving attendees an 
opportunity to network and exchange ideas and practices in their 
own Courts. The Western District of Tennessee intends to use the 
valuable information and resources provided to further grow its 
Civics outreach program.  


